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Gratitude 
 

Dear Staff and Students, 

We want to express our sincere gratitude to each and every one of you for your incredible dedication and 

hard work in making Metaverse 1.0, Be Pitch Ready 2025 a resounding success! Bringing together a 

professional event of this magnitude, with exceptional panelists and Idea Presenters from across India, is a 

remarkable achievement. We are incredibly impressed by the collective effort, passion, and teamwork that 

each of you poured into making this happen. 

A special appreciation goes to the entire student council led by Melvin, including the amazing emcees, 

coordinators, and members, and the core group of student organizers who led the event's execution. 

Your leadership and initiative were instrumental in its success. 

We would also like to recognize Fr. Arokya and Fr. Raymond for their firsthand support and motivation, Fr. 

Nelson for managing the sponsorships, Fr. Abraham, for his invaluable initiative and guidance in overseeing 

the event, Mr. Shalabh Sharma and Mr. Anish Thomas from Marwari Catalyst, for acting as true catalysts, 

supporting, guiding, and managing this mega event in a very professional style, Dr. Shikha for meticulously 

defining the program structure, Dr. Varsha and Dr. Swati for handling the student team's management, from 

refreshments to registration, the office and support staff for their invaluable assistance. The event's energy 

and enthusiasm were truly inspiring!  

While celebrating this success, we also recognize opportunities for growth and improvement, leading to even 

greater achievements.  To that end, we will formally review and evaluate Metaverse 1.0 next week. This will 

allow us to reflect on the event's strengths and identify areas where we can enhance our efforts moving 

forward. 

Thank you all again for your amazing contributions. We are truly grateful for your dedication and hard work. 

Together, let's continue to build on this success and reach even greater heights! 

 

 
Dr Madhu Sharma 
Director 

 
 
 
 

 
 


